
The Arkansas Department of Education 
has developed an electronic newsletter 

especially for teachers so you are able to learn 
firsthand from the department news and 

information that concerns you and your valued 
role in the classroom.  

 
We invite you to take a few moments  

each month to visit the 
 Teachers link on ArkansasEd.org to read  
Arkansas Education Matters for Teachers. 

  
Published the first week of each month 

beginning in September. 
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